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CALDWELL FIRE DEPARTMENT PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: August 26, 2024 

Caldwell Fire, in partnership with Caldwell Parks and Recreation, wants to celebrate the end of 

summer by using our engine hose to cool off the community. 

Crews will visit three different City of Caldwell Parks on the days below from 5:00 -6:00 p.m. 

August 29 - Griffiths Park 

August 30 - Brothers Park 

August 31- Memorial Park 

Come and beat the heat with us! 
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